4/7/2020 WCLA wishes for Happy Holidays! Special call for alums in the South Bay, Claremont & Ventura areas!

WELLESLEY WELLESLEY

CLUB OF LOS ANGELES ALUMNAE

Wellesley College Club of Los Angeles

Dear [first_name],

The Wellesley Club of Los Angeles wishes you a wonderful holiday season with
family and friends!

In 2020, we'll be celebrating the 100-year anniversary of the WCLA. Stay tuned
to our website and email newsletters for exciting programming and other
opportunities.

Special shout outs for:

* Neighborhood Circles are launching in January! We have over
140 alums participating in 16 Circles covering Los Angeles, Orange and
Ventura Counties. If you still want to join a Circle in your neighborhood,
we can find a space for you. Special call out to alums in the South Bay,
West Valley/Ventura, and Claremont/Upland/Rowland Heights
areas - We'd love to increase the number of participants in those
neighborhood Circles. Please register here.

o Save the date of Saturday, February 29, 2020! -- We're thrilled to
start our anniversary year with a visit from three special Wellesley College
visitors: Sheilah Shaw Horton (Vice President and Dean of Students),
Kathryn Harvey Mackintosh '03 (Executive Director, WCAA), and Mary
Casey (VP for Development). Invitation coming soon!

o Annual WCLA Holiday Party! Thanks to everyone who joined our
party! We had an incredible turnout, and it was so good to celebrate the
holidays together. Please check out our photo album here.

We've been excited to see so many of you, both familiar and new faces, at our
events this year, and we thank our generous alums for supporting us with
hosting events and with becoming members.
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As always, please reach out with any suggestions or questions by contacting:
WClLosAngeles@alum.wellesley.edu.

We hope to see you at an event soon!
Your WCLA Board

Stay Connected Club President

with Wellesley Visit Our

College Club of Los Club Vice President

Angeles Brenna Vredeveld
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